
 

 

 
02nd December, 2024 

AL/CS/BSE/059/2024-25       
 
BSE Limited, 
First Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Rotunda Building, PJ Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai- 400 001. 
 
Dear Sirs, 

SUB: Receipt of Observation Letter with ‘no adverse observations’ from BSE 

Limited in relation to the proposed Scheme of Merger ("Scheme") of Accel 

Media Ventures Limited (Transferor Company) with Accel Limited 

(Transferee Company). 

 

 REF: SCRIP CODE- 517494 

Application under Regulation 37 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("Listing Regulations") with 

respect to the Scheme. 

 

This is in connection with our letter dated 24th June, 2024 informing about the 
decision taken by the Board of Directors of Accel Limited approving the proposed 
Scheme under Sections 230 to 232 of the Companies Act, 2013, the Companies 
(Compromises, Arrangements and Amalgamations) Rules, 2016 and other rules and 
regulations framed thereunder, subject to receipt of various statutory and 
regulatory approvals. 
 
In this regard, we would like to inform you that Accel Limited has received 
observation letter with ‘no adverse observations’ from BSE Limited dated 2nd 
December, 2024. The copies of said letters are enclosed herewith. 
 
The Scheme remains subject to various statutory and regulatory approvals inter alia 
including approvals from the National Company Law Tribunal and the respective 



 

 

shareholders and creditors of the companies involved in the Scheme, as may be 
required. 
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Accel Limited, 

 
 
 
Vishnu Sivanandan 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 

 
Encl: As above 
 








		2024-12-02T18:45:38+0530
	VISHNU SIVANANDAN




